Butter Hill Residents Association
News Letter: Latest news and informationMerry Xmas and A Happy 2022
Dear Residents,
We are sending you our very best wishes for 2022, we should like to thank you for your support in helping to make Butter Hill a lovely place to live 
We look forward to working together with you next year and wish you a very safe and Happy Festive Season and New Year 
For the latest news and events please visit www.butterhill.org.uk

	Join our Litter Picking Team
1st Sunday of every month 9 - 11am
The Bin collection days over the Christmas period are advised as being the same any other week.
Real Christmas tree collections start on Monday 10th January. 
If you want your tree to be collected, place it out on the 10th and it should be gone within a fortnight.
St Nicholas vaccination centre in Sutton is closed after 24 December 2021 due to essential maintenance works. It is planned that St Nicholas will reopen in January 2022 . The Thomas Wall Centre is the nearest vaccination site (52 Benhill Ave, Sutton SM1 4DP) and is 100metres away from St Nicholas. Please check our website for other walk-in centres and the latest opening times: Walk-in and pop up vaccination clinics - South West London CCG (swlondonccg.nhs.uk)
	AED Funding
(Neighbourhood Grant – Sutton Council)
The Defibrillator (AED) has now arrived and is located in All Sorts newsagents if you would like a link to the training video please email butterhillcommunity@outlook.com
I would advise that previous experience or first aid qualification/training is not necessary however please email butterhillcommunity@outlook.com or click link below for an online link to a professionally recorded full demonstration training session including FAQs. We also advise that you retain this for future reference and refresher sessions: https://vimeo.com/557677120/e7524918c5
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